
 

 

1. Did you feel welcomed by the 
Title I program?  

  

2. Did you feel part of the 
process for creating the 
School-Parent Compact?  

  

3. Did you attend the fall Title I 
parent meeting?  

  

  If yes, did you feel your input 
was invited and valued?  

  

4. Does the Title I Parent and 
Family Engagement Policy 
accurately reflect family 
engagement in this Title I 
program?  

  

5. Did you feel well-informed  

about your child's progress in 
Title I in a timely manner? 
   

Return form to:  

_________________ 

 

 

6. Did Title I staff or materials 
help you understand how 
to help with your child’s 
learning?  

  

7. Did you feel welcome to 
communicate with Title I 
staff?  

  

8. Did Title I staff respond to 
your question or concern 
promptly?  

 

9. As a parent or family 
member, would you like more 
opportunities to be involved 
in the Title I program?  

How? 

  

 

I could help organize a family 
engagement activity.  

Contact Information:    

   

Not at 

all  
Some  Frequently  

   

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Not at 

all  
Some  Frequently  

   

  

 

   

  

 

   

Please complete this survey and return it to the person listed below. Your voice helps our 

school design a Title I program that best meets students’ and families’ needs. For each 

question, please place a check mark in the column that most accurately reflects your opinion.  


